From: shaunagh roberts

Sent: 13 September 2017 14:00

To: Planning; Mayor of Camden; keir_starmer@labour.org.uk
Subject: Demolition of Rochester Square Church Building

Dear Sirs/Madam,

| would like to take this opportunity to raise my concerns and requests in regards to the proposed demolition of
the Rochester Square Church , Camden

This is an important building in a conservation area. The Spiritualists' National Union, has never paid to own this
building. It holds the deeds 'in trust' and is guilty of the extreme neglect of a highly prized and unique arts and
crafts, purpose built Christian Temple.

Please help to restore This unique and extraordinary building, it must be saved and restored to its former glory.
It would be heartbreaking to see it ripped down and demolished. It has historical relevance and should be
treated with the respect it deserves.

Many Thanks

Shaunagh Roberts



